
    No         :   LTR-1000-196301 
 
    Da          te: 2018/04/12 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.E.A Salkov 

       Director General of Rusatomservice  

 

Sub: Excluding the Spare Part Order 

 

Dear Sir, 

In reply to your letter No.309/03-01/7076 dated 26 December 2017 and based on the 

Article 1.2 of M.O.M dated 15-17 January 2018, please be informed that order for supplying 

the spare part for modernization of MSIV valve is excluded from the scope of order. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 


